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CHRISTMAS DINNER: Is on Tuesday 17th of December, this is available to all pupils at a cost of £2:60. 
Children are encouraged to wear no uniform but Christmas Jumpers or Christmas Colours.   
 
P1 ADMISSION SEPTEMBER 2020: The Education Authority have an online procedure for making an 
application to Primary Schools.  Applications are to be made through an Online Portal on the 
Education Authority website.  The Online Portal will go live at 12.00 noon on Tuesday 7th January 
2020 and closes at 12.00 noon on 30th January 2020.  The following link will provide you with a short 
video outlining how to complete a Primary Application form https://www.eani.org.uk/school-
management/ea-digital-admissions-online-resource-hub/videos-and-presentations       
 
Children who are starting P1 in September 2020 are welcome to come to Knocknagor PS every 
Monday from 2pm to 3:15pm. They will take part in fun games, Art and ICT activities. This will 
commence on Monday 13th of January and run until Monday 10th of February initially. Please ring the 
school office to book your place. 
 
P1 - P3 NATIVITY PLAY: Is on Wednesday 18th of December at 9:45am. The P7 children will also be 
doing a Penitential Service and all of the children in the school will be singing Christmas Carols. There 
will be tea and refreshments afterwards. If you would like a DVD copy of the performance, please 
inform the school office by 9am on Wednesday. DVD’s will cost £8 per copy.  
 
SCHOOL SWIMMING PROGRAMME: The School Swimming program begins this year for P5 – P7 on 
Wednesday 22nd of January. This will run for 15 weeks. As the numbers are bigger again this year for 
P5-P7 we are going to split the P.5 class. This means half of the P.5 class (Group 1) will go for the first 
seven weeks and then they will switch with Group 2. The P5 children have been told what group 
they are in. The cost for the swimming for P6 – P7 children is £30 for the 15 weeks and P5 children is 
£15 for the seven weeks. This can be paid by Friday 31st of January.  
 

PTA: Thank you very much to our hard working PTA Committee and volunteer team for yet another 

successful Christmas Coffee Morning and to our parents who supported this event extremely well. I 

hope all our children and parents enjoyed the fun.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Christmas Holidays: 12pm finish on Friday 20th December and children back to school on Monday 6th 

of January  

February Midterm: Children off school 17th, 18th and 19th of February.  

 

The Staff would like to wish you all 

a very Happy and Peaceful Christmas and Prosperous New Year. 
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